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Last week CEO Sarah Brown shared great stories about the 
achievements of the Purple House team. With remote Indigenous 
people in Central Australia up to 30 times more likely to suffer from 
kidney disease, Purple House provides remote dialysis facilities 
enabling people to receive treatment while living on country. The  
map below shows a D for on-site dialysis support and of course 
there is also the purple bus which provides travelling support. 
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TUESDAY 5th October – CLUB MEETING BY 

ZOOM STARTING AT 12.50PM 

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the 
traditional custodians of the land on which our Club meets. We pay 
our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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ZOOM MEETING ON TUESDAY 5TH OCTOBER 
 
This coming week we will have an update from District Governor Lindsay May who 
prior to our Club meeting we have met with the Club Board. 

 

WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT PURPLE HOUSE? 
 
Here are some links to read and hear more about this amazing organization. 

.https://www.purplehouse.org.au 

From “Conversation” 

https://www.abc.net.au/radio/programs/conversations/sarah-brown/10329474 

 From “Meet the listener” 

https://www.abc.net.au/radionational/programs/lifematters/meet-the-listener-sarah-
brown-the-western-desert/3686232 

 

SEEN IN NORTH SYDNEY 
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VAAN DAGLAN AND THE JIGSAW PROJECT 

In May the Club received a certificate of appreciation from Felicity Wilson regarding 
our jigsaw project. Given the incredible number of hours Vaan put into this project, 
finalising the artwork and images; ensuring we had the right digital images for 
manufacturing;  and responding to all the comments and suggestions from members; 
at its last meeting the Club’s Board decided unanimously to present this certificate to 
Vaan in appreciation of her creativity and dedication.  

Well done Vaan! 
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DONATION OF FACE MASKS TO VIETNAM 
 
In June, Club member Danny Low approached the club indicating that he had 
identified a source of surplus face masks for which there was great demand in 
Vietnam where despite initial strong efforts at controlling the pandemic there were 
rapidly increasing COVID case numbers. The Board agreed to support the 
administration of arranging supply from the Medical Repurposing Network (a project 
of the Rotary Club of Sydney Cove) and also supporting logistics and freight cost 
from warehouse to Vietnam of a 20 foot container with 300,000+ KN95 face masks. 
The shipment has arrived and was distributed to two different provinces and as you 
can see was very well received by our colleagues in Vietnam. Danny is also keeping 
in touch with the starting up of Rotary in Vietnam which given our Club’s long 
involvement in medical training in that country should augur well for identification of 
future potential projects. 
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ZOOM IN FOR FRIDAY DRINKS 
 
Don’t forget to dial-in each week for Friday drinks from 5pm to 6pm. As the Sydney 
lockdown continues, this is proving to be a great opportunity for friends to catch-up 
and share news.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

5th October – Rotary District Governor Lindsay May, OAM 

12th October - Leonie Dillon, OzHarvest 

19th October – Surinder Jain – AI & Robotics 

26th October – Margaret Tung – Asylum Seekers Centre,  

 

 
The Rotary Club of Mosman wishes to thank Kennard’s Storage 
Artarmon for their generous on-going support in providing storage 
for our Club. 

 
Board members  

President: Mark Wallis 
President Elect: James Humphery, Treasurer: Sandy Godfrey, 

Club Service: James Humphery, Secretary: Graeme Robinson+Dom Rabu, 
International Service: Martin Fallows, Youth: Halyna Koscharsky 

Community Service: Liz Alderson, Vocational: Di McKenzie, 
Membership and Fund Raising : Mark Alderson, Public Image: Clare 

Stockdale, Sergeant at Arms: Barry Starr, Immediate Past President and 
Foundation Chair: Richard Vahtrick. 

 
Speaker Coordinator: Ruth Thompson 
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